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Mr. James P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator, Regicn 11
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, Suite 300
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 d
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On November 10, 1982, Florida Power & Light notified the NRC of a potential 10 CFR
50.55(e) condition involving the insulation on the Conax support ring tongue connectors.
FP&L then submitted an interim report requesting a response date of December 28, 1982.
Due to the testing program of the ring tongue connectors not being complete, FP&L will
not be able to complete our evaluation by December 28, 1982. FP&L anticipates the
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completion of the testing and our evaluation to support a final response by January 28,
1983.

Very truly yours,
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Robert E. ptshrig
Vice President
Advanced Systems and Technology
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cc: Harold F. Reis, Esquire
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